

## REVISION FOR THE FIRST TERM TEST (REVISION 2)

**I. PRONUNCIATION:** Choose the word which the underlined part is pronounced differently from the others:

1. A. talks                      B. opens                      C. moves                      D. weekends
2. A. speak                      B. sea                      C. steak                      D. meat
3. A. arranged                      B. talked                      C. listened                      D. prepared

### II. VOCABULARY:

4. Look. The kids are playing..... together.

- A. happily                      B. careful                      C. happy                      D. dangerous

5. He often.....a bus to work.

- A. has                      B. gets                      C. goes                      D. reads

6. She works as a.....in the local restaurant.

- A. teacher                      B. waitress                      C. pilot                      D. nurse

7. It's often.....in winter.

- A. cold                      B. fog                      C. cool                      D. sunny

8. My father always drinks a cup of .....every morning.

- A. coffee                      B. oil                      C. butter                      D. salt

9. You can buy medicine here. Where is it?

- A. car park                      B. temple                      C. pharmacy                      D. post office

10. My daughter usually drinks a ..... of orange juice every day.

- A. packet                      B. jar                      C. carton                      D. tin

11. I am from Scotland. I am .....

- A. Scottish                      B. Britain                      C. Dutch                      D. America

### III.GRAMMAR:

12. .... your I phone very expensive?

- A. Were                      B. Was                      C. Did                      D. Do

13. My aunt.....in the city.

- A. not live                      B. isn't live                      C. doesn't live                      D. don't live

14. She.....her husband two years ago.

- A.left                      B. have leave                      C. leaved                      D. were leave

15. Mr Pat is the director . That's..... room.

- A. she                      B. her                      C. he                      D. his

16. How many \_\_\_\_\_ are there in your class?

- A. student                      B. studenties                      C. students                      D. studentes

17. ....a music liveshow on TV last night?

- A. Is there                      B. Was there                      C. There were                      D. There are

18. My younger brother ..... buy a new house.

- A. is going to                      B. go to                      C. is going                      D. be going to

19. This book is ..... than that book.

- A. more long                      B. longer                      C. more longer                      D. longest

20. She's the..... girl in the class.

- A. attractive                      B. more attractive                      C. attractivest                      D. most attractive

21. Have you ..... to Canada?#?

- A. ever been                      B. been ever                      C. ever be                      D. ever were

22. It's 7.00 p.m. now and we\_\_\_\_\_ a big meal together

- A. having                      B. are having                      C. has                      D. is having

23. There's .....big table in the living room.

A. an                      B. any                      C. some                      D. a

#### **IV. READING:**

**READING 1:** Read the interview and choose A, B, or C.

##### **Interview with Paul Mason**

Last week Paul Mason, author of the novels *Silence*, *Who did it?* and *Go Away*, agreed to be interviewed by one of our journalists.

##### **Lifestyle & Experience**

I live in New York with my second wife and our three children. I wasn't always a writer. When I left school I got a job in a library. In my free time I read murder novels, but one day I decided to write one. I was lucky because people liked it. I earned a lot of money so I left my job at the library and began to write all the time. I get up at 6 a.m., go to the gym for an hour, then go to my office. I buy breakfast on the way and eat it while I check my emails. After I've answered my emails I start writing. I can easily spend 9 or 10 hours writing.

##### **Tastes**

After work I have dinner with my family. Sometimes we go out to parties or to the theatre, but most evenings I prefer to relax at home and listen to jazz or read. My favourite author is Agatha Christie and at the moment I'm reading a book she wrote about her life. My cat usually sits next to me while I read, and the rest of the family like to watch TV.

##### **Places**

One of my favourite places is Read the interview and choose A, B, or C.

##### **Interview with Paul Mason**

Last week Paul Mason, author of the novels *Silence*, *Who did it?* and *Go Away*, agreed to be interviewed by one of our journalists.

##### **Lifestyle & Experience**

I live in New York with my second wife and our three children. I wasn't always a writer. When I left school I got a job in a library. In my free time I read murder novels, but one day I decided to write one. I was lucky because people liked it. I earned a lot of money so I left my job at the library and began to write all the time. I get up at 6 a.m., go to the gym for an hour, then go to my office. I buy breakfast on the way and eat it while I check my emails. After I've answered my emails I start writing. I can easily spend 9 or 10 hours writing.

### **Tastes**

After work I have dinner with my family. Sometimes we go out to parties or to the theatre, but most evenings I prefer to relax at home and listen to jazz or read. My favourite author is Agatha Christie and at the moment I'm reading a book she wrote about her life. My cat usually sits next to me while I read, and the rest of the family like to watch TV.

### **Places**

One of my favorite places is Maine on the east coast. It isn't very far from Vermont, where we go skiing in the winter. In the summer, we usually go to Venice where my wife's family live. It's probably the most beautiful city I've ever seen. I stayed in Venice when I wrote my third book and that's where I learned to speak Italian and to play the guitar. I hope to buy a house there one day. Then I'd like to retire and learn to paint.

24. Paul Mason is a journalist.

A. True                      B. False                      C. Doesn't say

25. He checks his emails before he starts writing.

A. True                      B. False                      C. Doesn't say

26. He doesn't have a pet.

A. True                      B. False                      C. Doesn't say

27. He hasn't appeared on TV.

A. True                      B. False                      C. Doesn't say

28. Maine isn't very far from the place where they go skiing.

A. True

B. False

C. Doesn't say

### V.WRITING 1:

29. Helen/ not/ want/ go/swimming/ now.

A. Helen doesn't want to go swimming now

B. Helen is wants to go swimming now

C. Helen doesn't want to going swimming now.

D. Helen is wanting to going swimming now

30. Picasso/Monet/famous painters.

A. Picasso and Monet is famous painters

B. Picasso and Monet were famous painters

C. Picasso and Monet was famous painters

D. Picasso and Monet were being famous painters.

31. This is the first time Linda has come to Hanoi.

A.Linda has come to Hanoi many times before

B. Linda came to Hanoi a long time ago

C. Linda had come to Hanoi before this time.

D. Linda has never come to Hanoi before.

32. France is bigger than Spain

A. Spain is bigger than France

B. Spain is not as small as France

C. Spain is smaller than France

D. France is not as big as Spain

**READING 2: Choose the best answer:**

It used to be that people would drink coffee or tea in the morning to pick them up and get them going for the day. Then cola drinks hit the market. With lots of caffeine and sugar, these **beverages** soon became the pick-me-up of choice for many adults and teenagers. Now drink companies are putting out so-called "energy drinks." These beverages have the specific aim of giving tired consumers more energy. One example of a popular energy drink is Red Bull. The company that puts out this beverage has stated in interviews that Red Bull is not a thirst quencher. Nor is it meant to be a fluid replacement drink for athletes. Instead, the beverage is meant to revitalize a tired consumer's body and mind. In order to do this, the makers of Red Bull, and other energy drinks, typically add vitamins and certain chemicals to their beverages. The added chemicals are like chemicals that the body naturally produces for energy. The vitamins, chemicals, caffeine, and sugar found in these beverages all seem like a sure bet to give a person energy.

Health professionals are not so sure, though. For one thing, there is not enough evidence to show that all of the vitamins added to energy drinks actually raise a person's energy level.

Another problem is that there are so many things in the beverages. Nobody knows for sure how all of the ingredients in energy drinks work together.

Dr. Brent Bauer, one of the directors at the Mayo Clinic in the US, cautions people about believing all the claims energy drinks make. He says, "It is plausible if you put all these things together, you will get a good result." However, Dr. Bauer adds the mix of ingredients could also have a negative impact on the body. "We just don't know at this point," he says.

(Source: —Reading Challenge 2, Casey Malarcher & Andrea Janzen, Compass Publishing)

33. What is the main idea of this passage?

- A. Caffeine is bad for people to drink.
- B. It is uncertain whether energy drinks are healthy.
- C. Red Bull is the best energy drink.
- D. Teenagers should not choose energy drinks.

34. The word “*beverages*” in the passage is closest in meaning to \_\_\_\_\_.

- A. foods      B. drinks      C. choices      D. consumers

35. According to the passage, what makes it difficult for researchers to know if an energy drink gives people energy?

- A. Natural chemicals in a person's body  
B. The average age of the consumer  
C. The number of beverage makers  
D. The mixture of various ingredients

36. Which of the following is NOT true according to the passage?

- A. Bauer does not seem to believe the claims of energy drink makers.  
B. Colas have been on the market longer than energy drinks.  
C. It has been scientifically proved that energy drinks work.  
D. The makers of Red Bull say that it can revitalize a person

**Mark the letter A,B,C or D to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions:**

37. I told her I understood what she was feeling as we were both after all **in the same boat**

- A. In a similar case  
B. in a similar place  
C. in a similar find  
D. in a similar situation

38. Who will replace you to **monitor** the class on the days you are on duty next week?

- A.support      B. undermine      C. vandalize      D. Manage

**Mark the letter A,B,C or D to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions**

39. So far this term, the students (A) in writing class have learnt (B) how to write (C) the statements, organize their material, and summarizing (D) their conclusion.

40. There was (A) a (B)very interesting news on the radio (C) this morning about  
the (D) earthquake in Mexico.

